
Town of Norridgewock 
Cemetery Committee Meeting 

August 22, 2017 
9:00 AM at the Sunset View Cemetery 

 

Attendees 
• Gloria Frederick (Chairperson) 

• Rita Thebarge (Vice Chairperson) 

• Steve Bishop (Secretary) 

• Becky Ketchum (Member) 

• Sallie Wilder (Member) 

• Sharon Dodge, (Town Clerk) 

• Richard LaBelle, (Town Manager) 

 
Chairperson Gloria Frederick called the meeting to order at 9:00 AM. 

Meeting held at the Sunset View Cemetery to discuss issues such as 
cemetery fencing, cemetery signage and cemetery maintenance. 
 

• Gloria moved that the current Sunset View Cemetery sign be 
re-located to the undeveloped cemetery property “to the left” of the 
current active cemetery property.  (“To the left” when viewing the 
current active cemetery property from the Mercer Road.) 

• Becky seconded the motion. 

• Motion to move the Sunset View Cemetery sign was approved by a 
unanimous vote of the Committee. 

 
Additional discussion concerned the design and location and information to 
be included on a sign with cemetery “Rules & Regulations”.  Committee 
members were asked to think about such a “Rules & Regulation” sign for 
discussion at the next Cemetery Committee Meeting.  

 
Next meeting will be scheduled for a date after the Labor Day holiday.   

 
Meeting adjourned at 9:35 AM. 
 


